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Cellini, Sarah
Re: City of Hamilton Greenbelt Boundary Review Project Update

Dear Ms. Cellini,

I have reviewed your staff report, as posted on your website. In my open house workbook (and in other
workbooks), as well as on relevant boards, it was indicated that lands bound by Jones Road, Highway #8, the
escarpment and the existing urban area (ending at Regalview Dr. which is an extension of the Fruitland Rd.)
should be considered for removal from the Green Belt. Yet, in your report, specifically in Apendix "G," there
was no mention of this request. I would like it noted and included in the report. Furthermore, I am confused by
the statement in the report which says that "Lands within the NEP Area are not proposed to be removed from
the Greenbelt Plan", and in the same report you recommend three revisions to the NEP. There seems to be
inconsistency and a double standard. During public consultations it was made clear that NEP controlled lands
would not be discussed.

I will not be able to attend your meeting on December 3rd, and would like you to make a note of my comment
and request.

Best regards,

Drazen Kostelski


